
RSVP DEADLINE: DECEMBER 1st
To reserve a place, please contact: 
LEARN Center: 262-472-5242 or learn@uww.edu
Register online at: http://signup.uww.edu using your Net-ID
The workshop is listed under “LEARN Center.”

This interactive workshop will examine the apparent effects on undergraduate GPAs 
of changing from a traditional grading system (e.g., whole letter grades) to a grading 
system that uses pluses and minuses.
 
The reasons for the change will be briefly revisited before examining GPAs for the four 
semesters before the change and the four semesters after the change. Comparative data 
will be presented by semester and by course level (e.g., 100-level, 200-level, etc.).

Time will be set aside for discussion of related topics and issues.

The Pluses and Minuses
of Grading 

at UW Whitewater

Thursday, December 8 - 12:30-1:30 - UC 259B 

Lunch included

Presenters:  
Robert Gruber, Accounting Dept.
Jodi Hare-Paynter, Registrar


